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19th November 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

SATs Meeting  

On Wednesday 27th November we are inviting all Year 6 parents / carers to come into 

school with their child for a SATs meeting.  

 

The meeting will start at 3:30pm in the upper hall at school and will finish at approximately 

4:30pm. It is important that all parents/carers and children attend this meeting.  

 

At the meeting we will be going through key information around SATs, and we will be going 

through the revision books and how these will be used moving forward.  

 

We will also be discussing our expectations around homework and revision at this meeting 

so we would like to see as many of you at this meeting as possible so that we can work 

together to ensure the best possible results for your child.  

 

If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 

0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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